Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority Meeting
August 6, 2023

The Buffalo Township Municipal Sewer Authority held their regular meeting on August
3, 2023 at the Buffalo Township Municipal Building, 2115 Strickler Road, Mifflinburg,
PA. Present were Daryl Beiler, Brian Zettlemoyer, Linda Troup, Lena Baumer, Josh
Satteson and Melissa Lobos. There were 4 citizens present.

There were no citizen’s concerns.

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to accept the Secretary’s minutes with correction. It
was seconded by Linda Troup. All approved.

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. It was
seconded Daryl Beiler. All approved.

Engineer’s report: Digital mapping has distances in and is ready to use.

Operator’s report: We discussed issues on Rt 192 across from Playworld. There was
also discussion on getting tank reinforced with new rods to stabilize it.

Under delinquent bills: Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to send delinquent letters to
Eric Boyer and Adam Umbel and Jeri Pfleegor. It was seconded by Lena Baumer. All
approved.

There was no old business.
There was no new business.

Brian Zettlemoyer made a motion to pay August’s bills. It was seconded by Linda Troup.
All approved.

Meeting was then adjourned.



